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CIRCULAR  

FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS  
N015/COM/CIR/SGTD/2025 
August 07, 2025 

   
  

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Maintenance Work at the Terminal Exit 
Gate 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
As part of our continuous commitment to improving service quality and operational 
efficiency, SGTD Doraleh Terminal would like to inform you that maintenance work will 
be carried out on the Main Exit Gate of the Terminal. 
 
Starting from August 09, 2025, traffic through the Gate OUT will be closed until the 
completion of the project on August 29, 2025. During this period, the normal traffic flow 
will be slightly disrupted, and all truck exits will be redirected through the Gate IN Alpha. 
 
To ensure smooth operations and minimize inconvenience, a dedicated support team 
will be on-site to guide and assist all drivers to the alternative gate. 
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us: 
T: +253 21 317 317 
E: customerservice.dct@dct.dj 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
SGTD Communications 
Commercial Department 

   +253 21 317 918 
   sgtd.communications@dct.dj 

Société de Gestion du Terminal à conteneurs de Doraleh (SGTD) 
Po Box: 2081, Doraleh, Djibouti - Republic of Djibouti 
www.sgtd-terminal.com 
  
 

mailto:customerservice.dct@dct.dj
mailto:sgtd.communications@dct.dj
http://www.sgtd-terminal.com/

